

MEMORANDUM

TO: Father McCarthy

FROM: Father McCormack

RE: Reverend Paul Shanley

DATE: February 6, 1990

Jim -

- a.1 His Eminence told Father Shanley he could have a medical leave.
- a.2 I told him it would be a sick leave and said that he would receive \$600 monthly and the diocese would take care of his room and board.
- a.3 Later, Father Shanley told me he was using the term sabbatical to describe his leave.
- b.1 My suggestion is after he informs me of his new address, to write him a letter confirming his sick leave status and arrangements that have been made on his behalf this year.
- b.2 Inform him that his leave ends December 31, 1990 or January 22, 1991. Which do you think?

JBM:mo'1 1372M